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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                CPS Reprocessing on June 27, 2017 to correct verification selection issue
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JUNE 28, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 26, 2017, alerting schools that the Central Processing System (CPS) was scheduled to conduct a reprocessing on June 27, 2017 to update 2017-2018 student records they have determined should have been selected for verification but were not due to an issue in the CPS. This reprocessing will affect approximately 50,000 student records that were processed between October 1, 2016 and June 26, 2017. The announcement provides background information and reprocessing details regarding the CPS issue. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/062617IssueAlertCPSReprocessingCorrectVeriSelection062717.html
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